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Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 

 
Dear Chedoke Parents / Guardian, 
 
On February 12th, your child will be bringing home their Term 1 Report Card.  This is 
such an exciting mid-point in the school year, where you can identify your child's 
successes and accomplishments.  It is also an appropriate time to reflect on next steps 
by setting attainable goals, together, for Term 2. 
 
Some highlights regarding the Term 1 Report Cards (Grades 1-8): 
 
 
 The Learning Skills have been written to your child and quite often include your 

child's voice.  This is an important and personal section on the report card that needs 
to be reviewed and cherished.  These are the skills that will support your child as 
they move through their education and onward. 

 The Subject Areas are written in a factual manner, using parent friendly language.  
The pronoun 'they' as well as your child's name is used, keeping the report gender 
neutral to the reader. This is a very progressive and inclusive approach to report card 
writing. 

 Report Cards are folded and not in envelopes, once again, as we make every effort to 
conserve paper and respect our environment. 

 

If you have any questions, kindly reach out to the Educators and / or Administration to 

support you and your child. 
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Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 
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School Council Dates 

2018 / 2019 School Year 

 

 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

 


